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Welcome back, I hope you all enjoyed the half term break and are looking forward to an exciting 

second half term. We have lots of wonderful activities planned and are looking forward to the 

forthcoming weeks and events. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Gold Award Autumn 1 

Every week each teacher nominates one child from their class to receive a Gold award in recognition 

of hard work, progress, effort or one of our Christian values e.g. kindness. The Certificates are then 

presented in our end of term ‘Golden Assembly.’  

Please join me in congratulating last half terms Gold Award winners: 

Mia K, Ava A, Elliot W, Reuben S, Umair T, Holly T, Charlie R, Sam M, Millie B, Reuben S, Erin J, Jia P, 

Aoife B,  Kian D, Matthew M, Grace W, Ava F, Jacob B, Charlie H, Vidol S, Jagvir B, Amelia R, Scarlett 

B, Zara L, Amelie B-W, Jonah S,  Abigail E, Amar M, Amber S, Isaac W, Ernie W, Lilly A, Gurdaya K, 

Penelope T, Raymond S and Max G-J. 

  

 

 Old School Uniform 

Do you have any old school uniform your child no longer requires? 

If the answer is yes, we would greatly appreciate it if you could bring any old trousers, skirts or 

pinafores into the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Upcoming Events 

Wednesday 13th November – PFA Meeting @ CCI in the hall at 7:30pm.  

Friday 15th November – Children in Need Day - Wear spotty clothes in return for a £1 cash donation.  

Thursday 21st November – 2VB Class Worship – 2VB parents’ are invited to attend.   

Friday 29th November – Non Uniform Day, £1 cash donation. 

Friday 29th November – Christmas Fayre at Christ Church Junior School 3:30pm. 

 Our theme for worship this half term is: TRUST 

‘My God is my strength in whom I trust.’  

Psalm 18.2 

 


